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The subject 
violations.  
January 17,

Inspection Report dated November 2, 1982 cited TVA with two 
Our response to the subject violations was submitted on 

1983.

In our previous submittal, TVA oomitted to develop and issue a criteria, 
by February 20, 1983, which is to be used in determining when operational 
constraints and aligment checks will be required as a consequence of 
piping and/or hanger construction work being performed in the vicinity of 
applicable safety-related components.  

As discussed with NRC-OIZ Region n Inspector Linda Watson on 
February 16-17, 1983, TVA anticipated that the date of February 20, 1983 
for the issuance of the above mentioned criteria would not be met.  
Inspector Watson was informed that the criteria was in the final review 
process and an extension to March 1, 1983 was granted for the completion of 
this corrective action.

If you have any questions, please get 
FTS 858-2688.  

To the best of my knowledge I declare 
complete and true.
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